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Subject Seminar on ?The Dynamic Brain? by Dr. Terry Sejnowski

Colleagues,

This is an invitation to a special seminar by Dr. Terry Sejnowski
entitled the "The Dynamic Brain" on Monday, July 15th at 12 noon in
the Life Sciences Building, Room 038. This seminar is organized by
the Department of Neurobiology and Behavior.

Dr. Sejnowski, an eminent computational neurobiologist, is Director
of the Computational Neurobiology Laboratory at the Salk Institute in
La Jolla. He is also Professor of Biology at UC San Diego and an
Investigator of the Howard Hughes Medical Institute. 1In an earlier
visit to Stony Brook he presented a public lecture on neuroscience in
the Mind/Brain series.

This promises to be a stimulating talk, and I encourage faculty and
students interested in neuroscience and related disciplines to
attend.

Robert L. McGrath
Provost and Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs



